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Principal’s Message  

We hope that all of our students and families have had a successful first week of remote learning.   It has been great 
to visit our classes in their Google Meets and to check out their Google Classrooms to see the engaging work that 
they have been involved in.   We have appreciated all the supportive feedback that we have had from our families 
and are really looking forward to the return of all of our students after the long weekend.  
 
In addition to meeting with their teachers and educational assistants for instruction or check-ins through Google 
Meets,  BRSD’s Mental Health Capacity Building team has also provided weekly Wellness Activity for all of our 
students to attend.   These sessions provided some great wellness tips and activities for students and were enjoyed 
by everyone in attendance.   Mr. Javan is also meeting with many of our individual classes to provide wellness 
support, including working with our grade five class as they transition to a new school in the fall.  It was great to see 
the engagement from this class as they discussed positive ways to deal with many of the questions they have about 
beginning grade six in a new school.  We are very appreciative of the support that we receive from Mr. Javan and the 
Mental Health Capacity Building team.   
 
BRSD has announced some changes regarding how At Home Learning will be delivered for the coming school 
year.  Any students in grades 1 - 9 who want to learn from home in September will no longer register with their 
designated school but rather will enroll directly with the Battle River Alternative Centre for Education (BRACE). This 
program will be an online program, no paper delivery will be available.  In addition there will not be an online program 
available for Kindergarten or for French Immersion.  Students in these programs will register in their designated 
school or one of the schools offering French Immersion.  If you have any questions regarding this upcoming program 
change, or require additional information, please contact us at the office.   
 
We are pleased to announce that we will be offering a morning and afternoon Early Learning/PUF program for three 
and four year olds at our school in the fall.  Applications for this program are available on the BRSD website and must 
be submitted for students to be considered for this program.  Children that apply and are accepted as part of our 
Community Pals program option will have access to 400 hours of instruction.   Please contact us at the school if you 
require any additional information.   
 
Over the next week, Mrs. Glidden and I will be meeting with Human Resources to finalize our staffing for the coming 
school year.  We are expecting to have staffing assignments in place in the next few weeks.  As we plan for the 
coming school year, teachers are preparing students for a successful transition either between grades or for our 
grade five students, to a new school.  Plans for year end celebrations for our students, including our grade five 
farewell, are also underway.  More details will be available in the coming weeks. In addition we are pleased to let 
families know that they are now able to order their 2020-2021 yearbook.  We are in the process of designing the 
yearbook and they will be available in the fall. Only 120 yearbooks are  available, preorder soon to avoid 
disappointment.   
 
We hope that all of our students, staff and their families have a relaxing long weekend.  Hopefully our weather will 
improve by then and everyone will have a chance to enjoy some outside family activities.  We are looking forward to 
seeing all of our students in person next week 

https://www.brsd.ab.ca/families/registration
https://www.brsd.ab.ca/families/online-payments-ordering
https://sifton.brsd.ab.ca/download/333815
https://www.brsd.ab.ca/families/online-payments-ordering


 

Important Dates 

May 24 - School Closed for Victoria Day  

May 25 - Students Return to In School Learning  

Remember to complete the Daily Checklist 

May 28 - M/W Kindergarten 

Jun 3 - Early Dismissal at 2:05 

Jun 4 - No School for Students  - Planning Day 

Jun 16 - Last Day for M/W Kindergarten 

Jun 17 - Last Day for T/Th Kindergarten  

Jun 25 - Last Day for Early Learning Preschool  

Jun 29 - Last Day for Students Grade 1-5 

Jun 30 - Last Operational Day  

Aug 30 - School Office Opens  

Sept 7 - First Day for Students in the 2021/2022  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sTbgRnTIdrYHFxD63BMVdn7M-wasGZsA/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZUqcs28pMgIWyWhIX0D4OMbeyXAdfgA2/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XuFJlxQYUKGz2iGNPzH9-ivZeVRaNZDq/view
https://www.brsd.ab.ca/download/287801


 

ROAR Draw Winners from April   



 

If you recognize any of your child’s 

items in these photos please ask 

them to pick them up from the 

lost and found. Thank you! 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

https://www.brsd.ab.ca/learning/international-students/about-brsd


 

https://ckillam.brsd.ab.ca/download/275003

